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DESCRIPTION OF ORIGINAL REQUEST: 
 
Neches and Trinity Valleys Groundwater Conservation District requested recharge values 
from the Groundwater Availability Model of the northern part of the Carrizo-Wilcox 
aquifer (Fryar and others, 2003).  The values were extracted and presented in GAM Run 
Report 03-33 on November 21, 2003.  
 
 
CLARIFICATION: 
 
It should be noted that the recharge values listed in Table 1 of GAM Run Report 03-33 
are for the Carrizo-Wilcox aquifers only.  The Queen City and Sparta aquifers also 
outcrop in Henderson, Anderson, and Cherokee counties and would contribute additional 
recharge to these counties.  A groundwater availability model is currently under 
development for the Queen City and Sparta aquifers and is expected to be completed by 
November 1, 2004. 
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